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STAFF REPORT

For the meeting of October 13, 2022 

To: Board of Directors 
From: Steve McGrath, Interim Executive Director 
Subject: Interim Executive Director’s Report 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 

Receive and file. 

SUMMARY:  

Administration: The recruitments for the Executive Director and Deputy Harbormaster 
positions continue.  

BCDC Agreement: Met and conferred with BCDC staff, Coastal Policy Solutions and HM 
Malcolm to address the concerns raised in the letter of August 26, 2022. 

General: Vacation. 
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